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Hello, 

 

As a citizen of the State of Oregon, I am strongly opposing this bill, and I am 

concerned and confused on how this SB will operate if passed. Does Oregon 

legislation understand and know these "rapid fire activators" are already federally 

illegal? I'm not sure how making this crime a misdemeanor in the state of Oregon will 

propose safer gun laws. In other words, this new State Bill will NOT promote more 

safe gun regulations, and should therefore be thrown out. This State Bill is not 

properly written, and our legislators do not even understand how these devices 

operate, let alone know that they are already recognized in the United States as a 

felony.  

 

Regarding the ban of rapid-fire devices, how would the state of Oregon legitimately 

and correctly verify those who already LEGALLY owned these devices before they 

were banned? From those who purchased the devices after the ban date. The state 

does not have the proper funding or knowledge on how to conduct these checks, 

plain and simple. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

-Amanda Harding  


